
 

 
 

15 December 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Year 9 Trip to Warner Bros. Studio 

Unfortunately, due to a lack of interest in the Year 9 Art & DT trip to Warner Bros. 

Studio, I will have to cancel. 

I will look into the possibility of rearranging for later in the academic year and see if I 

can offer it again in the new year. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Livings 

Art Teacher 

 


